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Director - Resource Assessments
Planning Services
Depaftment of Planning & Environment
GPO Box 39
Sydney NSW 2001

31 August 2016

Rocky Hill Coal Project - Application No SSD-5156

Dear Sir/Madam

I oppose the Rocky Hill Coal Project.

The proposed mine is much too close to the town of Gloucester. The quantity of coal
available is very small compared to the much larger mines, for example Ín Queensland, The
potential envÍronmental and health damage is too great for such a small mine. If it is good

enough to impose an exclusion zone around towns for coal-seam gas, such a zone is even
more appropriate for coal mining.

I have not made a reportable political donation.

Please delete my name before publication of this letter.

Yours faithfully

Departmentof Pianning
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